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PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY 
 
 

To keep you informed: 

Baltimore Police are currently investigating a burglary/assault that occurred in 3500 block 
of St. Paul Street (between University Parkway & 34th Street) on September 22, 2022 at 
approximately 3:30 AM.  An affiliate victim was awoken by an unidentified suspect in her 
bedroom. The victim screamed and the suspect ran out of the apartment in an unknown 
direction. The apartment building and surrounding area was checked for the suspect with 
negative results. There was physical contact between the victim and suspect, however 
the victim was not injured. 

 
Suspect Description 
Male, medium build, short hair, shirtless and possibly wearing shorts.   
 

Homewood Public Safety would like all JHU affiliates to be aware of this incident and to 
report observed criminal activity promptly.  

For further information and tips, please visit the JHU Public Safety website at 
https://publicsafety.jhu.edu/resources-services/crime-prevention-tips/. When observing 
suspicious activity, everyone is reminded to contact JHU Public Safety at (410-516-
7777) or Baltimore Police (911) immediately. 
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